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Dear Committee,

I would like to register my strong opposition to this position.It is undermining our democratic rights in the
NT.As a Territory we do not have the same rights as the States and this is further diminishing our legal rights.
The community should have the right to question various developments and expect to have legal options to
debate what is proposed.The Chief Minister should listen to experienced members of the public service and not
undermine them by creating a position that overrides everyone else, I hope the Parliament realises their own
responsibility in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret McHugh

Sent from my iPhone



